
The health and safety of our shoppers, employees, tenants and communities is a top priority.  We will 

continue taking extra precautions and will monitor the Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation closely.  

Additionally, we are following all CDC Recommended Steps for Virus Prevention as well as directives of state 

and local authorities.

For additional tools or information regarding prevention of the COVID-19 virus, please refer to:

 •     Centers for Disease Control and Prevention at www.cdc.gov

 •     World Health Organization at www.who.int

Our goal is to have a safe and healthy environment for our 

shoppers. As the situation evolves, we will continue to monitor 

and take any necessary precautions as recommended. 

 While Rivergate Shopping Center remains open and operating so our retailers are able to serve the 

community, some retailers are taking additional steps to reduce operating hours or close entirely.  To keep 

you informed of these closures, we will update our center website as information is shared with us.  We will 

continue to follow the direction of the CDC and state/local authorities, but for now, Rivergate Shopping 

Center remains open.  Please visit our website at www.shoprivergate.com for additional information.  

Thank you for your continued support of 

Rivergate Shopping Center


